
 Utah Poison Control Center 
  College of Pharmacy 

30 South 2000 East, Suite 4540 
Salt Lake City, UT 84112 

801.587.0600 
 
 
Dear Mr. Benge, 
 
The Utah Poison Control Center is pleased to partner with San Juan Public Health Department to 
provide poison prevention and awareness education throughout your health district. This 
project involves a contractual agreement with your health district to provide specified poison 
prevention outreach education within the health district over an 11-month period beginning 
September 1, 2020.  
  
Please review the attached contract and scope of work document. If you are in agreement with 
the terms and scope of work, please indicate your acceptance by signing and returning the 
contract. As the Health Officer, you will need to sign on page 5 and page 8. The Health 
Promotion Director will need to sign on page 8 only. Please sign, scan, and email the contract 
back to our Outreach Coordinator, Sherrie Pace sherrie.pace@hsc.utah.edu by September 30, 
2020. 
 
Thank you for your commitment to provide poison prevention awareness and education 
throughout your health district. I hope that you will continue to work with us. If you have any 
questions or concerns related to the poison prevention contract, please do not hesitate to 
contact Sherrie Pace, via phone (801) 587-0607 or email. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Amberly R. Johnson, PharmD, DABAT 
Director, Utah Poison Control Center 
 
Email Attachment:  Contract with Scope of Work 
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